NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
OF
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF
WILLOW BROOK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

SUMMIT COUNTY, COLORADO
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of WILLOW BROOK
METROPOLITAN DISTRICT will hold a special meeting on Friday, January 17, 2020 at the
hour of 3:30 p.m., at The Gate House, 524 Ruby Road, Silverthorne, Colorado, for the purpose
of addressing those items set out in the attached agenda and for the purpose of conducting such
other business as may properly come before the Board.
The meeting is open to the public.
WILLOW BROOK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
SUMMIT COUNTY, COLORADO

By: _Sue Blair, District Manager




